GOLDEN VALLEY
Daily Bulletin

Good Norning Golden Valley Bulldogs. Here are
your daily announcements for Friday
October 18th, 2024

Student lunch is Poke Bowl.
General Announcements:

_The homecoming dance is tomorrow at 6pm! Buy your
tickets TODAY the deadline is today at lunch! $10 or $5 with
an ASB sticker. You must have a dance contract signed at
the time of purchase. Contracts are in the ASB office.
Tickets will NOT be sold at the door.

Today is the last day of homecoming week! Today, taste the
rainbow! Seniors wear red, juniors wear purple, sophomores
wear green, and freshmen wear yellow.

_Attention Bulldogs! Auditions for the upcoming production
of HARRY POTTER AND THE CURSED CHILD will be held
October 29 and 30, starting at 3:45pm. You must sign up for
your audition outside of room 304, where you can also get
more information. No experience is required! Be a part of
this Kern County premier and a once in a lifetime
experience!



_Don’t forget to keep challenging students in your grade for
their bead necklaces! The students with the most beads at
the rally today will compete for the winning title!

_Attention 9th-11th grade students! If you missed yearbook
pictures in August, retakes and makeups will be on Oct. 23rd
from 8am-3:30pm in P30. Be sure to get yours taken! There
won’t be any more makeups.

Club announcements:

_Hey Bulldogs! The next Bulldog Theatre Company club
meeting will be on Monday, October 21 @ 2:45 in the PAC.
We will have an audition workshop and will talk about the
tech positions available for the upcoming production of
HARRY POTTER AND THE CURSED CHILD. We look forward
to seeing you there!

__Hey writers, can you hear those hoofbeats coming your
way? It's time for the 4th annual Tales of Terror writing
contest! Write your spookiest stories, plays, poems, or other
ghostly forms of writing and submit them to the Creative
Writing Club - flee to the nearest poster to scan the QR code
or go to the link and submit... And be careful not to lose your
head! All submissions due this Halloween! RIDE On,
Bulldogs!

_Hey Bulldogs! Are you interested in taking part in
Halloween activities with your friends? Join club S.E.A in
order to participate in our pumpkin carving contest on
October 30th. We highly recommend you to join our meetings
after school every Wednesday in room 1603 (Mr.Peacock’s
room). We will be talking more about other fun activities and



trips coming up. Remember everyone is welcome to join,
hope to see you there.

SPORTS:

_Wrestling season is almost here. If you are interested in
joining the boys wrestling team, there will be a mandatory
meeting after school on Thursday, October 24th in room 606
with Coach Hill.

_Join us tonight for our homecoming football game vs. Arvin.
Pink out the stands and show that bulldog pride!

Seniors:

Don’t forget to buy your senior bundles! Buses for gradnite
have been filling up. If you want to sit with your friends on
the right to gradnite, make sure you purchase your bundles
together!

Please rise for the saying of our Pledge of Allegiance.
Salute. Pledge.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of
America, and to the Republic for which it stands, one nation
under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

You may be seated. Have a great day bulldogs!



